

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 25th February 2025

Apologies for absence

Ann Cranke, R Rigby, C Wright

Present

C Mackenzie, J Green, P Archer, D Murphy, R Simpson, R Mayes, J Trigg

1) Review minutes of January meeting minutes

Actions arising

R Rigby working with Sport Ident to understand impact and timing of firmware update in boxes Vs dibbers.

Agreed we should give a warning if selling old dibbers these may have a limited life.

New laptop on going.

Order the new banners Needs the money in advance or pay pal account to Livia Wright (R Rigby)

2a) Previous events comments

Coate Moor and Kildale – went very well, we need to be clear on which part is leased from FE

Bedale – night well attended, and golf club can be used as a base for the day event

2b) Future Events

Romanby low numbers at the moment – half term

Ayton Moor entries good but very late

Skelder – will keep event fees same although access fee high

Errington Woods Access OK

Richmond map updates and planning on going

Bedale – Day Becky King is being mentored by Annie Sanderson as Planner

Joe Trigg is organiser.

First event with no officials is November

C.S.C. on going with Redcar council safety group

3) Treasurers Update

No significant updates

4) CDO

General discussion on C2G publicity done, 4 applicants so far

Flyers to hand out at park runs done

Need to review dates of Flatts Lane and Darlington activities **R Mayes** to confirm if she can attend

Website needs updating replacing Rachels details with Rebecca – **R Mayes** to contact webmaster

5) SDO

No updates

6) AOB

Joe Wright Trophy – nominations – when to present? Use the Bedale event as a social **J Green** to get an article into Tchimies

Paul Thornton junior trophy to be presented **J Green** to circulate list of Juniors to the committee 2026 Acorn event combine with October Odessey as CLOK to host this in 26

Mapping and 2026 events planning meeting **J Green** to organise with P Taylor, J Trigg, P Archer, J Selby – if available, A Cranke.

Extra equipment

Agreed start / finish banners

Key rack – but could some one make one?

SI Kit should be OK as we have >80 boxes

Popup tent an extra one would be good

Signage **R Simpson** to get a sample quote

Fence post M Archer to enquire about costs

R Simson to think about the maze, SI box how many required

M archer to check with NATO how many boxes they have

White Rose

EBOR planning to go ahead this year, mapping is the big issue right now, CLOK has officials available to support.

Date of next meeting

25th March 7:30pm